Mrs., J. H, Parker,
1029 B, X,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear lrs, Psrker:

I have just been informed of your telephone
call to kirs, Uwen in regard to the property at 724
vermont Street, owned by Dr. G, W, Jones' estate,

As reported to me, Krs, Jones would be willing

to give to the Douglas County Historical Society the

building to be removed from the lot, This is very
generous and we aprreclate it, but we should like to
know what price you would be willing to make on the
lot to the Douglas County Historical Society. The
building does have sentimental value, but 1 do not

recall that I have ever been in it and I should be
£lad to look it over,

At the election recently held the Soclety
nareéd me as its president for the current year,

Thanking you for the kind consideration you
have already given the natter, and wishing you a

Happy New Yesr, 1 remain,

Sincerely yours,




